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 The Prez Sez 
 

Happy New Year Carvers 
 
You have received the first newsletter of the year with our new look for 
the 25th Anniversary.  
 
I hope everyone who attended our pot luck dinner enjoyed themselves 
and a special thanks goes to John and Beryl for hosting our event, to 
Mike and Katie for organizing it and to all those who helped set up and 
clean up, Thank you all. 
 
Remember that dues for 2014 are payable in January and that we 
need people to assist in the running of our club; secretary, member-
ship and demonstration positions are open. January 22nd is the day 
we will be voting in the new board members, so please be there and 
offer your time to keep the club running smoothly. 
 
I quite often receive emails offering websites to explore and in doing 
my research for new carvings search out images on the web. One site 
in particular that I find quite interesting to forage about is 
www.thisiscollosal.com. It has a large variety of subjects; art, sculp-
ture, photography, etc that is just awesome to delve into. 
 
For those interested in the miniature here is one of many images from 
a pair of French photographers of food or another from Joel Copper 
who makes these origami masks, Wow. 
 
Tom 

January  2014 



 Coming Events 
 

May 31ï Jun 1, 2014,,, Richmond Carvers 25th Annu-
al Wood Carving Show.  Details to follow as they de-
velop. 
 

For more events, visit 
NORTHWEST WOOD CARVERS ASSOCIATION,   
http://www.woodcarvers.org/eventsandclubs.htm 

 

 Etcetera 
 

Lee Valley Seminars,  
 

Vancouver Store  To purchase tickets call:   
(604) 261-2262 
 

To see course offerings go to their website:  

http://www.leevalley.com/en/home/Seminars.aspx 
 

Lee Valley has added new seminars from January to April.   
There are many wood carving courses posted.  From fun-
damentals with John Paterson to power carving the Pata-
gonian elf with David Compton Cartwright. Sign up early to 
avoid disappointment.  

 Large cedar trees 
 

From: Lori Wiebe <jomoma@live.ca> 
 

Hello. My name is lori my aunts name is Carel. In her yard in Vancouver she has several lovely cedar trees. 
Carel had a tree man come and saw down a real beauty a few years ago, costing her lots of money and probably 
sold as firewood   Not that there is anything wrong with firewood. But in her rethinking the idea having her trees 
turned into carvings made her happier than burning them for fires. 
 

My estimate on height is 100 feet plus or minus a few feet. 
 

We would very much like if someone would make arrangement for coming to see. Or just an email back to let us 
know if you might know someone who might like to use it. 
 

       Thank you. Lori and Carel  

 Shuswap School of Carving & Arts 
 

Mark the week of September 21-26, 2014 in your calendar for our next School.   
 

Sorrento Centre has been booked and we are in the process of retaining the  services of instructors for the vari-
ous 2014 classes.  Our Prospectus describing the classes should be posted on this website in early to mid-
March. 
 

If you wish to be added to our mailing list to receive an electronic and/or regular mail copy of the Prospectus 
when it is available, or have any questions about the School, send an email to Kathy.Les@telus.net or phone 
Kathy or Les in Kamloops, BC at 250-573-2277. 
 

 What's Happening 
 

New Newsletter Format.  Tom has created a new concept for the news letter.  The concept includes new head-
er, footers and story dividers.  The theme ties with this years Woodcarving Show. 
 

Richmond Carvers 25th Annual Woodcarving Show.  The poster is readyé a copy is attached to the newslet-
ter.  The poster and the 2014 prospectus will be uploaded to the website soon.   
 

The Online Registration program test.  If you havenôt tried, please give it a try at:  http://richmondcarvers.com/something-
else/  We are making changes as the test period continues.  So far some weakness have been found and we  are looking 
for solutions.  The test period will continue until access is removed from the website.   

 




